February 11, 2003; 12 p.m. (noon) 174 Arctic Health

Peter Fix, Rich Boone and Pat Holloway met on Modany, Feb 10, to plan a dialog with Physical Plant on management and maintenance strategies for the North Campus Area. We need to include in the master plan a process of decisionmaking and subcommittee oversight to make sure the master plan we develop will be followed. Peter, Rich and Pat plan to meet with Ed Foster and any other interested physical plant personnel, to discuss possible options. This will happen after Rich returns from his singing engagement in New York! The information will then be brought back to the entire subcommittee for discussion and recommendations for the master plan.

Pat Holloway met with Dean Carol Lewis regarding the Arboretum Committee. This committee is responsible for oversight of the arboretum. Dean Lewis agreed to call a meeting of the old committee to discuss the future of the Arboretum Committee and develop a plan for that area that is consistent with the original intent of the arboretum.

We are beginning plans for our first public meetings that will take place the last week of March. The meetings will occur at 3 locations:one on West Ridge, one on lower campus and at a community site possibly the Wien Library. Carol Adamczak will arrange sites and obtain 7(.) g0 (We)-4()-5(a)-2(r)-BBTF2 14 Tf1 0 0 T nB3est Ridge, one on